
 

 

Via Email and Regular Mail 
 
October 22, 2019 
 
Secretary Aida Camacho 
State of New Jersey 
Board of Public Utilities 
44 S. Clinton Ave. 
9th Floor 
P.O. Box 350 
Trenton, NJ  08625-0350 
energycomments@bpu.nj.gov  
 
Re:  I/M/O The Matter of the Exploration of Gas Capacity and Related Issues 

Docket No.: GO19070846  
 
Dear Secretary Camacho: 
 
Enclosed please find New Jersey Retail Choice Coalition’s Comments in the above-refernced 
proceeding.   
 
If you have any questions or comments regarding the enclosed, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 
 
   

Respectfully, 
 

/s/ Natara G. Feller 
       Natara G. Feller, Esq.  
       natarafeller@feller.law 
       (212) 590-0145 

Counsel to New Jersey Retail  
Choice Coalition 
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